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State Opens Moose Hunt in Unit 22D Southwest and Kuzitrin  

(Nome) – This Emergency Order opens the antlered bull moose season in hunt area Unit 22(D) Southwest and Unit 
22(D) within the Kuzitrin River drainage covered under registration permit hunt RM849 beginning January 1, 2014 at 
12:01 a.m. 
 
The combined harvest quota of 54 bulls in these portions of Unit 22(D) was not filled during the fall RY2013-14 season 
leaving a surplus of 8 antlered bull moose available for harvest during the winter hunt. 
 
The hunt is open to residents only by registration permit RM849 and it has a harvest quota of 8 antlered bull moose.  
Hunters are reminded to obtain their 2014 hunting license before the hunt.  Hunters are advised to check with the 
Nome ADF&G office for emergency closures as the season progresses and harvest is reported to the department. 
 
All other moose hunting regulations in Unit 22 remain unchanged by this emergency order. 
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